Request for Proposal

Emery County is accepting proposals for a construction project to install a security door and wall
in the Clerk/Auditor’s Office and Treasurer’s Office located at 75 East Main Street in Castle
Dale, Utah. To get a scope of work the bidder will need to visit the location for expectations and
requirements. Interested contractors may meet on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 9:00 for specific
information or can call to schedule an alternate time. Please submit your bid by May 17, 2024 at
12:00 p.m. to the Emery County Clerk/Auditor: PO Box 907, Castle Dale, UT 84513, 75 E Main
Street. email address: clerk-auditor@emery.utah.gov : Phone (435) 381-3550. Proposals will be
evaluated on cost, contractor and ability to meet the time line set forth.




